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If you can walk you can dance, if you can talk you can sing. - A saying from Zimbabwe  

 

 

Team Member Spotlight: 

Greetings everyone! Allow me to introduce myself, my 

name is Silas McIntire and I recently joined Mesha’s 

Village on an internship role. I will be helping out with 

public relations. I am a 20 year old student at The 

University of Maine. I’m studying language development 

and child psychology. I hope to start a career teaching 

English as a second language internationally. I hope you 

are as excited as I am to be a part of this amazing 

organization! We aim to be there for kids who need 

someone the most. Growing up and coming of age, I’ve 

realized that not everyone in this world has had the same 

privileges and opportunities as me. I will use these 

opportunities to capitalize on my privilege so that I can 

promote true equality for all. I lived in Tanzania for three 

months teaching at the kindergarten level, I was inspired by my students to work hard to become qualified to 

teach at higher levels in low income communities. I would like to thank each and every supporter of Mesha’s 

Village for their committed contributions to the education of these children! 

 

Events Update:  

The Mesha’s Village Team is excited to announce that 

we will be traveling to Tanzania in June! We will be on 

the ground working directly with the kids to ensure that 

they have all the necessary resources that will set them 

up for success. If anyone has any clothing, shoes, books, 

or school supplies, to donate, we can always put them to 

good use. Please email us at ​meshasvillage@gmail.com 

if you’d like to donate anything for us to bring to 

Tanzania in June. Amazon Prime is a great way to do 

this as you can send donations directly to Madison. All 

of our children attend Haradali Pre and Primary school 

so we will visit again and connect with the school 

educators and administration. Haradali is an English medium school, meaning that the students are immersed 

in their second language, all of their classes are taught in English. This method has been proven very effective 

for bilingual language development. 
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Student Spotlight:  

Mariam is a 6 year old 

girl who began her 

education at Haradali 

Pre and Primary School 

last fall. Her outgoing 

attitude and bright 

spirit encourages the 

other kids to be the 

best they can be. That heartwarming smile is 

contagious! She is working hard in the pre 

unit class and is earning top marks in her 

class; we are confident that she will grow to 

become a successful student! We would like 

to commit a special thanks to Kiran 

Padmaraju, Mariam’s sponsor. Kiran is a 

Gold member of Mesha’s Village and 

Mariam’s education would not be possible 

without them! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


